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Thursday, March 10, 2019

Dr. Cox and the Minidoka County School Board:

Mt. Harrison High School is excited to announce the formation of its’ first ever Fishing Club. 
The Fishing Club is an in-house recognized student organization that helps students develop 
fishing skills/experience, build relationships and grow community citizenship. 

We would like to formally request that an account be created in our name: MHHS-Fishing Club 
so that we may collect member dues of $10, as well as have an account where we can deposit our 
fund raising efforts. The money we collect will be used to pay for travel expenses and team 
building activities. Mr. Fairchild and Mr. Arritt are our Fishing Club advisors and will be 
overseeing all the financial activity that takes place.

I’m eagerly looking forward to see how our Fishing Club will impact and empower my 
classmates as well as the experiences we will share. Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Stetson Jensen
MHHS Fishing Club President

Kelly Arritt, Joe Fairchild
MHHS Fishing Club Advisors


